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January 13, 2021

The Honorable Delegate Dereck E. Davis
Economic Matters Committee
House Office Building, Room 231
Annapolis, Maryland 21401

THE COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF
QUEEN ANNE’S COUNTY

The Liberty Building
107 North Liberty Street

Centreville, MD 21617

e-mail: QACCommissioners&Administrator©gac.orci

County Administrator: Todd R. Todd, PE
Executive Assistant to County Commissioners: Margie A. Houck

County Attorney: Patrick Thompson, Esquire

RE: HB 349 - Queen Anne’s County - Alcoholic Beverages — Unannounced Visits by
Inspectors

Dear Delegate Davis:

Please consider this letter of support for House Bill 349. This bill would decrease the frequency that an
alcoholic beverages inspector is required to make an unannounced visit to every licensed premises in
Queen Anne’s County.

Thank you for the opportunity to support this legislation.

Respectfully,

QUEEN ANNE’S COUNTY
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

Christo er M. Corchiarino, President
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